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SOUTH ESSEX CREMATORIUM
Removal of Christmas Tributes

We will start removing Christmas items from the Baby Beds at the end of February 2019.  This is necessary so that we have time to complete our winter maintenance before the growing season starts.

We will place items on boards beside the hedge, where they will be available for collection until the end of March.  Any memorabilia that has not been collected will then be kept for a further three months, until 30 June 2019. Unfortunately, due to limited storage facilities, items that remain at the end of this period will be disposed of. 

Please see our notice boards for guidance on the type of memorabilia that is allowed throughout the year.
If you wish to keep any items you will need to remove them before 28 February.  

